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Choose from one of two dates/locations 
 

Woodward = May 12, 2022 
OR 

McAlester = May 17, 2022 
 

1:00pm– 4:00p CT  
In 2020, there were 21,405 substantiated allegations of child abuse and neglect in Oklahoma which is a 

fraction of the total number of allegations submitted to the child abuse hotline.  It is critical that professionals 

and the public, alike, are knowledgeable about the basics of child abuse and neglect, and mandatory 

reporting laws in Oklahoma to better protect all children. This presentation will focus on the basic 

identification of the different types of child abuse and neglect. In addition, there will be an interactive 

discussion of the mandatory reporting laws in Oklahoma. Participants will gain fundamental knowledge of 

both topics in a way to enhance protection of all children. 
 

For more information about this and other trainings: 
 

http://OCCY.eventbrite.com  
 

Visit the registration page for information continuing education. 
 

For more information: 
 

 

 

Makala Pittman 
MDTOffice@occy.ok.gov
(405) 606-4903 

 
This event is sponsored by the Oklahoma Commission on Children and Youth and funded in full or partially through a grant  

from the Oklahoma Advisory Task Force on Child Abuse and Neglect through the Children’s Justice Act program and administered by Oklahoma Human Services. 
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